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I do not support LD 2224. All these proposed changes always seem to penalize honest
law-abiding citizens. The language used is always misleading, such as "gun show 
loophole". No such thing. All purchases go through background checks regardless of 
location. As a gun owner I want to be able to transfer my guns to family members if I 
choose to without becoming a felon. Also, Facebook policy does not allow gun sales. 
More fearmongering to be sure. I do not think the extreme red flag law is good idea. 
Work on making the Yellow Flag law more specific and stronger in mental health 
issues. I see too much room for misuse by anti-gun people against lawful gun owners 
or disgruntled and vindictive ex's .


